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January 20, 2021

The Honorable Hilda L. Solis

Chair, Board of Supervisors

County of Los Angeles

856 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration
Los Angeles, California 80012

Dear Supervisor Solis:
PUBLIC SAFETY CLUSTER AGENDA REVIEW MEETINGS

During recent Public Safety Cluster Agenda Review (CAR) meetings, the Office
of Inspector General (OIG) and the Civilian Oversight Commission (COC) have
given presentations or made statements about the Los Angeles County Sheriff's
Department (Department) that are inaccurate or misleading.

The Department would like to work with the Board of Supervisors (Board) in
establishing a pathway for information to ensure the Board is accurately
informed. We would like the opportunity to fully brief the Justice Deputies
with complete and factual information at CAR meetings.

Our goal is to have an equal opportunity to respond to all agenda topics
presented at these meetings so the Board is fully informed with the most
accurate information possible. I look forward to working with you and the
Board regarding this matter.

Should you have any questions, or would like to discuss further, please feel
free to contact me at

Sincerely,
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ALEX VILLANUEVA
SHERIFF

211 WEST TEMPLE STREET, LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90012
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